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8th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Meet the Teacher – Welcome Meeting on Wednesday 21st September – 8:45-9:15am 
 
On Wednesday 21st September there will be an opportunity to meet the Year 1 teachers. 
They will provide you with information on: 
 

• The curriculum to be covered this term 

• Routines and expectations in the classroom 

• The equipment your child will need to have in school 

• The days for PE, library, swimming etc, and other important dates 

• Weekly home learning expectations 

• End of year expectations 

 

Meetings will take place in the KS2 hall.  If you drop your child via the Furness Road 
entrance, please make your way to the hall from 8.30am where a member of SLT will meet 
you and refreshments will be available.  For Parents/Cares coming via the Welbeck Road 
entrance, please wait outside the main office to be walked up to the hall. 
 
Class teachers will begin their session, which will last around 30 minutes, at 8.45am. 
Following their presentation there will be opportunities to ask questions. 
 
Mrs Edwards will also be available to meet with parents and answer any questions you may 
have. 
 
We look forward to seeing you! 
 
 
Your sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Kerbel 
Headteacher 
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